
“I voted for the Burlington gun safety Charter Changes in 

2014 and that there is nothing in the current three bills that 

change their intent and therefore it would be a waste of 

time and money to require a re-vote in Burlington on these 

important life safety Charter Changes. Instead, I want swift 

action to move H. 566,H.567 and H.568 out of committee 

and onto the House floor for a vote.” 

 

Respectfully, 

Julia Boynton; 

 
 


